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May 14, 2021 
 

Dear Salon de Sol Family, 
 
Based on Executive Order 2021-326 signed May 13th, 2021, and effective immediately and until 
otherwise directed Salon de Sol shall:  
 

• remove our posted mandated mask requirement for entering our business; 

• implement a mask recommendation for those entering our business to which a mask 
requirement may apply based on current federal, state, and local guidelines; 

• continue to implement and follow the Kentucky Health at Work Minimum Requirements for All 
Entities; 

• continue to implement and follow the Requirements for Cosmetologists, Hair Salons, and Nail 
Salons as designated by the Kentucky Board of Cosmetology; 

• continue to implement and follow the Requirements for Tanning Salons as designated by 
Kentucky Healthy at Work. 

 
Due to the sensitive and confidential nature of this issue, our staff and independent contractors will not 
question nor enforce any mask requirement to any persons entering our business. We will operate 
under the honor system and assume that those that need a mask will wear one, and those that do not, 
will not. Please be aware that this applies to both customer and staff, as based on our understanding of 
posted guidance from federal, state, and local authorities and governing bodies.  
 
If all things continue, we expect to be able to operate at full capacity with no further restrictions starting 
June 11, 2021 per the latest update from the Commonwealth of Kentucky as announced during the 
press conference related to the listed Executive Order. More details will be posted closer to that date, 
and as we know more. 
 
Please be patient with us as we work to update posted materials to reflect these changes. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time and hope to see you soon. 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me directly. 
 
Respectfully, 

Missy 
Missy Perkins, Owner 


